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During Clark Walter’s first official meeting as President of The Exchange Club of Sugar Land, 
he gave his first “Big C” pin to President Elect Jim Kij for doing such a wonderful job plan-
ning the Installation Banquet. Members will receive a “Big C” pin for participating in our 
community service projects this year.  

 

Programs of Service Committee Chairs 

 

Americanism:    John Hancock   jb-tex@sbcglobal.net  

Community Service:   Mark Eyring   mark@sugarlandcpas.com 

Youth:    Rob Massey   rmassey210@aol.com 

Membership:    Jeri Krauss   jerikrauss@houston.rr.com 

Child Abuse Prevention:  Jake Messinger   jake@jakes.org 

Public Relations:   Jim Kij    jimkij@materapaper.com 

Programs:   Doug Earle  doug.earle@cityofhouston.net 

Social:    Linda Schoonmaker  lschoonmaker@sayfarth.com 

House:    Carlos Perez  HandymanAndMore@houston.rr.com 

Calendar:   Paul Barnett  psb1@ix.netcom.com 

Spaghetti:    Chris Connolly  connolly@houston.rr.com 

Co-chair   Betty Baitland  betty@baitland.com 

Santa’s Exchange:   Reagan Walters  reagan@lonestarsupport.com 

Co-chair   Brian Walters  brian@walters.org 

 

If you would like to be on the committee for any of these programs, please email the chair. 

 

C 



 

Service to Seniors  

We were so ecstatic that Sheriff Milton Wright came and read a proclamation dedicating July 6, as “Mary Henderson 
99th Birthday Day.”  It was so much fun. Our new president Clark Walter found the Community Center as well as Jack 
& May Williams who always try and make the event. Demetrius Turner and Jim Hudnall helped emcee.   

Sonal Bhuchar brought some wonderful teenagers from Clements and Fort Settlement who helped serve cake, pass 
out the birthday bags and enjoy a festive dinner along with everyone else.  Theo Anderson and Lynn came too and it 
was so appreciated. 

We’ll all get together again on Friday, August 3rd for our next Birthday gathering with all of our friends at the Fifth 
Street Community Center in Stafford. Mary Jo Salvaggio  

Mark Your Calendars!!!     
   

ELLINGTON FIELD AIRSHOW 

WINGS OVER HOUSTON 
 

October 20/21, 2007 
 

Exchange members are needed to man ticket booths 
and VIP areas both days.  

 

Rotary Shrimpfest is Saturday, Sept. 8, beginning at 5:30 pm at Fluor Daniel.   

With a $100 car raffle ticket you will receive two food tickets, and may win a 2007 Chevrolet HHR LT.  

Buy raffle tickets from your Rotarian friends, but make them promise to buy a raffle ticket for Spaghetti!!! 

 

 

Fort Bend Alzheimer’s Association Walk 

 October 27, 2007 

AMC First Colony Theatre, 3301 Town       
Centre Blvd., Sugar Land TX 77479  

Teams may register at:                               
http://www.alztex.org/walk 

“Legacy of Freedom”  

Tuesday, November 13, 2007 

Sugar Creek Baptist Church                             
Adults $30 Students $10 

Veterans and their spouses are free               
http://www.legacy-of-freedom.com  

Michael Cole, Gary Kreeck, Demetrius 

Turner, Rick Forlano, Rickie Winslow, Roy 

Cordes, Dave Trusdale, Mary Cook, Linda 

Schoonmaker, Terry Taylor, Daniel Wong, 

Mark Hanna, Jim Hudnall, Don Ellis, Milton 

Wright, Elissa Wedemeyer, Sue Lockwood, 

Daniel Menendez 

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land                 

www.ecsl.org 

TX LA District Exchange                                      

www.tlgcd.org 

National Exchange Club    

www.nationalexchangeclub.org 

 Mary’s 60th  B-day Party 

      Sat., July 21, 2007 

         6:00-10:00 pm 

Mary Cook has invited   
exchange members and 
their families to her Texas 
Hoedown at Sugar Land Dance Center, Hwy 90 and 
Dairy Ashford. Dress Western or Red White and blue 
and bring a covered dish. RSVP Mary Cook         
281 261-8486 or dcook4@houston.rr.com 

Sparkling Gift 
 

At our Wednesday break-

fast meeting at Sweet-

water Country Club, Alicia 

Marra received a  Water-

ford crystal flag for her 

service as Co-President of 

the Sugar Land Exchange 

Club last year. 


